BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
@UL% fﬁiﬁNT‘f’ FLORIDA

D., ROOM 302, PORT ST. JOE

February 6, 2019

Gulf Coast Triumph Board

Re:  Triumph Funding Request Joint Application

On November 14, 2018, Gulf County submitted a joint-application request to Triumph for
Gulf County Board of County Commissioners, the Gulf County School Board and the City
of Port St. Joe.

This letter is to re-confirm Gulf County’s request for the Triumph funds requested in our
joint application. We understand, this will be a one-time grant. Gulf County is not

interested in a loan at this time.

Sincerely,

) el

Chairman Sandy Quinn
Gulf County Commission
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, 150 Middle School Road
Port St. Joe, FL 32456

DISTRICT SCHOOLS 850-229-8256 « 850-639-287]
In God We Trust Fax: 850-229-6089

February 4, 2019

Board of Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.

P. 0. Box 12007

Tallahassee, Florida 32317

Dear Triumph Gulf Coast Board Members:

Gulf District Schools is in support of the joint application between Gulf County, the Gulf County School
Board, and the City of Port St. Joe requesting funding from Triumph due to loss of revenue from

Hurricane Michael.

If you need anything else from my office please contact me directly at 850-227-5883.

Most Si ely,

Danny Little Brooke Wooten Cindy Belin Billy C. Quinn, Jr. John W. Wright
District 1 District 2 District 3 District 4 District 5



February 5, 2019

Attn. Gulf Coast Triumph Board

Re: Triumph Funding Request
Hurricane Michael Damage Relief

Dear Triumph Board:

The City of Port St. Joe is in support of the Joint application between Gulf County,
The Gulf County School Board, and the City of Port St. Joe requesting funding
from Triumph due to loss of revenue from Hurricane Michael. If you need
anything else from the City, please let us know.

Sincerely,

James A. Anderson
City Manager




